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18th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,
I hope that this letter finds you, your family and friends, all well.

I am writing to first of all say thank you for all the support you have been giving your children with their Home Learning. The response to this last week across the whole school was amazing with 93% of all of our children engaging with their learning.

For those who have not yet managed this, we have been reaching out to support. We have texted and called families to see what the barriers are and together, for almost all, we have been able to solve problems. We want to continue to do this.

At the moment, I am personally trying to keep in touch with all families. This has been very easy to do with parents/carers of children in P1-P5 as almost all parents have signed up to the SEESAW Family App. In this app I can message families, make videos (albeit not very great ones  – we are all somewhat out of our comfort zones at the moment), families can message me and receive responses quite quickly to small challenges etc. Many parents have said that it is very helpful.

As you know, P6 and P7 children are working in TEAMS and there is no parent log in for this.

To enable better communication, we have now created accounts for all our P6 and P7 parents/carers in the Family Seesaw App (Children will still work in TEAMS). You will now be able to download the Family SEESAW app onto your phone/laptop/tablet, I will send you a QR code with instructions so that you can access information which I will share with you, to hopefully support your children better at this time. P6 and P7 children will not be using SEESAW themselves. The app is simply a way for me/the school to give you updates and support and is another channel of communication for you to use should your child/yourself need any support, help or advice.

Your QR codes will be sent by email as an attachment if you have shared your email with us or by post if you have not. I will start sending these codes this week.

You can also still contact the school, by calling or by emailing the school email address. (see header)





We hope that you find using Seesaw helpful.

Parents/carers who already have the SEESAW Family App do not need another one, as, as I say, it is merely being provided as a communication channel between school and home at this time.


Please take care of yourselves and be assured that we will be working extremely hard to support your child at this time.

Kind regards, 

Sharon McQuillan

Sharon McQuillan HT
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